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Happy New Year!
As the children may have told you, Megan has stood down as Kids Club leader in order to spend more time with her daughter. She has not left us all together, and will remain an important member of the TimTin team.
Our new Kids Club Leader is Vicky Johnson, who has been with us for sometime and is familiar to the children.

There are some small changes Vicky will be making to the routine afterschool. Instead of all the children having snack immediately they come over, they will be invited to sit on the carpet to tell us about their day – good or bad! A rolling snack will then be offered, allowing the children to self-select and prepare their own snack, and wash up their cup and plate when they are finished. 
The type of snacks offered will be:

Veg sticks and dips

Nachos and dips

Toast, butter and a selection of toppings (ie jam / honey)

Fruit skewers

Fruit – dried and fresh

Cheese and crackers

Wraps

Cheese and pineapple

Angel delight

A couple of specific activities (of their choosing) will be set up each evening as well as the usual activities on offer.
On a different note, if you have any larger wellies which would fit older children, we would appreciate any donations. We have several pairs for younger children, but not for the older ones. The children love going on the field, but we appreciate they are in their school shoes. We are looking into getting some shoe covers too.

For those of you who use our holiday club, our planned week of closure this summer is week commencing 12th August 2024.

Thank you
TimTin Playgroup & Kids Club Tel. 01526 378627
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